
 
 

 
 

 
20th June, 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
On Friday 28th June, the SRC with be holding a Mufti Day to support Bear Cottage which is 
located in Manly. Bear Cottage is the only children’s hospice in NSW, a very special place that is 
dedicated to caring for children with life-limiting conditions. Bear Cottage has provided assistance 
to members of our school community over recent years, and the SRC has voted to support this 
very worthwhile cause this term. 
 
Please come to school on the 28/6/19 dressed as your favourite Super Hero. Please wear 
sensible shoes, and leave all weapons at home! 
A donation of a gold coin would be appreciated. 
 
Thank you for helping us support Bear Cottage. 
 
Ms Genevieve Shute 
(SRC Co-ordinator) 
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